
Primary 1-3 Class: 

Welcome to the last class blog of the year! Now hasn’t that come round quickly…. I just don’t know where all the 

time goes!  

   

Lighthouses: 

It seems such a shame to send our lighthouses home – although the children have been keen to take them for some 

time now! Just one last photo to remind ourselves… 

       

       

 

We have been thinking about school 

memories this week and how we’ve 

grown over the last twelve months. 

Here we are in height order! 

Grown-ups – this is one for the album! 



   

 

 

Ceilidh Dancing: 

We had a very enjoyable time at the start of the week. We enjoyed some ceilidh dancing – all of us together! We 

were even joined by some of the secondary, who couldn’t resist some participation with the primary! 

       

     

 

 

….and I haven’t forgotten about our trip to Scalpay Light! The weather 

has been rubbish! 

We will re-schedule for next term and hopefully we will get some 

decent sunshine to enjoy a walk out to the light! 



      

Well done everyone! Same time next year? 

Feis Afternoon Tea: 

We popped along to the Feis afternoon tea and were delighted to be shown to our seats and given refreshments! 

       

       

 

Awards: 

It’s that time of year when we make two awards! Worker of the term and a worker of the year prize. Unfortunately, I 

have been experiencing problems with delivery (I have not used Amazon this time!) I fear our prizes will arrive 

sometime next week, which is very annoying! However, doesn’t that make August worth coming back for? 

 

What a smashing 

event in the last 

week of term! 

Even Mrs. Mackinnon 

managed a mouthful 

of cake! 



     

 

See you next term! Have a great holiday everyone! 

George Jardine has worked consistently 

hard all year across the curriculum and 

was very deserving of the worker of the 

year! 

Robert Stark gets our worker of the term 

prize. Over this last term he has started 

on reading books, he can spell quite a 

number of tricky words and learned how 

to subtract!  

Very well done to both boys! 


